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WITH GOD IN OUR HEARTS,         
     WE LOVE AND LEARN 

St. Joseph’s Newsletter  
Issue 010 - 4 December 2017 

  Headteacher:  Mr D Jobburns  Chair of Governors:  Mrs M Green 
Email:  headteacher@st-josephs-rugeley.staffs.sch.uk       Tel. No: 01889 228735 
Website Address: www.st-josephs-rugeley.org.uk 

50-50 Club 
50-50 Club winner this week is Well done! 
Please support us by having a number in the draw you can still pay £1 weekly 
on Monday morning if you wish to support us with 50-50 Club. Thank you. 

 

PTFA 
Thank you to the PTFA for their wonderful Coffee morning last week and 
all who attended. You raised a wonderful £81.10!  

Last week marked the start of the Christmas preparations. The children’s 
faces were a picture as they entered the hall and saw the Christmas tree. 
The next two weeks are going to be full of excitement for your children 
they have their plays to rehearse and will of course continue to learn lots 
of new things. They never fail to impress us how hard they work! 
I would also like to mention the commitment and dedication of the staff 
here at St. Joseph’s. They work tirelessly to ensure that your children have 
the best possible education and we are lucky to have such a passionate 
team! 
 
Your children have worked extremely hard to prepare for their Christmas 
performances and we want to give them the best possible chance to be 
heard. I have therefore decided to put on an afternoon performance and an 
evening performance for the Year 1 and 2 plays. The afternoon                
performance will be child friendly as we appreciate younger children will 
want to see their brothers and sisters perform and to ask them to be quiet 
all the way through is a difficult task which I fully appreciate. For the 
evening performance I would ask that you try not to bring any children that 
may make noise during the production.  
All of the children in school will watch a performance in the morning so they 
will not miss out either.  
I hope you all have a wonderful week. I look forward to welcoming you to 
your children's performances! 
 
Thank you again for your support!  



               
 
 
    

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
There will be NO after school clubs for the remainder of the school term. 
Paid club will continue to run up until the morning of Tuesday 19th  
December— There will be NO after school paid club on Tuesday 19th    
December.  
After School clubs will restart on Monday 8th January. 
Paid club will be available as normal from Wednesday 3rd January. 
 

Future Events 
 

Monday 4 December First Confession 6pm 
Thursday 7 December Christmas Fair 3.30-5pm 
Friday 8 December Nursery and Reception Play @ 9.30am  
Monday 11 December Y5/6 Carol Service in Church @ 7pm  
Tuesday 12 December Y1 Play 2.30pm & 6pm 
Wednesday 13 December Y2 Play 2.30pm & 6pm  
Thursday 14 December Carols round the tree @ 10am KS2  
Thursday 14 December Y3/4 Carol Concert @ 2.30pm  
Friday 15 December Christmas Themed Glow in the Dark Dodgeball 
Monday 18 December End of Term Assembly  
Tuesday 19 December Slippers for Shelter and Christmas Jumper Day  
Tuesday 19 December Panto Day in School 
Tuesday 19 December Break up for Christmas  
 

Star Learner     Week 011  
Nursery   
Class A     
Class B     
Class C     
Class D     
Class E     
Class F     
Class G     

Star Presentation    Week 011 
Nursery    
Class A      
Class B      
Class C      
Class D      
Class E      
Class F      
Class G      

Star Person     Week 011  
Nursery    
Class A     
Class B     
Class C     
Class D     
Class E     
Class F     
Class G     

Star Friend    Week 011  
Nursery    
Class A      
Class B      
Class C      
Class D      
Class E      
Class F      


